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MUNICIPAL NOTICE No. 49/2024 

 

 
SIDEWALK CONSTRUCTION 

 
Please note that the Directorate: Infrastructure Services, plans to implement sidewalks along the 
following road: 
 
R44 between Doornbosch Road and Van Reede Road 
 
The work is expected to commence on Thursday, 02 May 2024 and the construction period is 
anticipated to be 30 days. Vehicle and Pedestrain traffic will be accommodated during construction 
period. Noise associated with the construction activities will be experienced at time but will be 
monitored. 
 
Every effort will be made to minimize inconveniences, we thank you in anticipation for your 
understanding and patience. For further enquiries please contact 021 808 8222.    
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